

DIRECTOR OF DEFENSE RESEARCH AND ENGINEERING WASHINGTON, D. C. 20301

30 September 1976

Dr. Matthew E. Tutino 141 Deer Ridge Road Basing Ridge, New Jersey 07920

Dear Dr. Tutino:

From our discussions over the past several weeks we concur that the group in question may have something of value. We have agreed with the idea of conducting a test as discussed with you and we are prepared to give you the required data that we believe would make these tests feasible. Upon doing so, and if the test is judged successful, we would be prepared to sit down to meaningful negotiations.

Sincerely,

Robert N. Parker

Acting Director of Defense Research and Engineering

Dr. Massimo Pugliese Via Cesare Ferrero di Cambiano 82

ROMA

h liceful

WENOTH WAS BY